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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an email to Mary_Frederickson@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Chapter 12 and Chapter 13 Plans

Debtors' counsel, when preparing a chapter 12 or a chapter 13
plan, please always retain in Part 8 - even if no nonstandard
provisions are included - the paragraph from the local plan form
that begins:  "A nonstandard provision is a provision . . . ."  This
paragraph is required by Fed.R.Bankr.P. 3015.1(e)(1).  A change
to the local plan form will soon be presented to the Local
Bankruptcy Rules Committee for its consideration.  The
proposed change should help practitioners avoid this problem in
the future.

And while we are on the topic of the local plan form, please
email to Kay Cee Hodson, Judge Nail's law clerk, any
suggestions you may have for improving the local plan form,
especially as it relates to chapter 12 cases.  Her email address
is Kay_Cee_Hodson@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Link
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As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.
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